
How to donate support to the Ukrainian
people

I have been approached by constituents about how best they can donate to
support the people of Ukraine.  I have received this useful advice from the
Foreign Office.

Donations in Kind

The UK welcomes the UK public’s eagerness to support the people of Ukraine at
this time. We do however request that organisations and people who would like
to help donate cash through trusted charities and aid organisations, rather
than donating goods. Cash can be transferred quickly to areas where it’s
needed and individuals and aid organisations can use it to buy what’s most
needed. The Polish Embassy in London recently released this statement asking
the UK public not to organise further in kind donations. Unsolicited
donations of goods, although well-meant, can obstruct supply chains and delay
more urgent life-saving assistance from getting through given the huge
logistical and coordination challenges associated with handling and onward
distribution. Goods provided may not be what is most needed and run the risk
of not reaching affected populations, including looting and theft or being
sold further on informal markets thereby distorting the local economy.
Distribution is difficult to control and manage well, particularly in
conflict affected contexts – the most vulnerable like women, the elderly,
disabled and children often do not receive goods. If members of the public
would still like to take forward a donation of goods we encourage you reach
out to a charity or organising body based in the country where you intend to
donate to establish what is needed and how to deliver it before you begin to
collect goods:

In Poland the authorities have issued a statement calling on the UK public
not to provide further in-kind donations. Specific offers can still be
channelled through their official website (https://pomagamukrainie.gov.pl/)
and a Polish NGO forum coordinated by PAH (Polish Humanitarian Action)
includes a number of national and international NGOs and the Polish Red
Cross. You can register to be part of that forum here or contact the Polish
Red Cross (PCK) zarzad.glowny@pck.pl / head.office@pck.pl
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